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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 5, No. 7 
January 19, 1973

The disaster alert siren system will be tested on Tuesday, January 23, 1973, 
at 11:30 a.m. and 7:30 p.m.

Announcements immediately preceding the test by classroom instructors and 
over core building communication systems will be appreciated.
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